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Florida Blue Offers Support and Grief Counseling to 
Parkland Community 

 
 

Florida Blue, in partnership with New Directions Behavioral Health, is offering 
support to individuals and loved ones affected by the school shooting that 
occurred on February 14, 2018, in Parkland, Florida. Regardless of Florida Blue 
membership, anyone in the community who needs support can call a 24-hour help 
line to speak free of charge to a specially trained behavioral health counselor in 
either English or Spanish. The number is (833) 848-1762. 
 

 
 


